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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Four in Forsyth County compete for home health agency 
 

RALEIGH – Four competing applications have been filed with the Certificate of Need Section of the N.C. Division of 
Health Service Regulation to develop a new Medicare-certified home health agency in Forsyth County.    
 
A public hearing for these projects will be held at 1 p.m. on Sept. 20 at the Kernersville Town Hall, Municipal Courtroom, 
134 East Mountain St., Kernersville. 
 
The 2013 State Medical Facilities Plan identifies a need for one additional home health agency in Forsyth County.  A brief 
description of each proposed project follows: 
 

 Liberty Home Care VI proposes to develop a new Medicare-certified home health agency at 1336 Westgate 
Center Drive in Winston-Salem. The project is expected to cost $27,100 and be complete by June 2014. 

 Maxim Healthcare Services proposes to develop a new Medicare-certified home health agency at 1399 
Ashleybrook Lane in Winston-Salem. The project is expected to cost $75,000 and be complete by January 2015. 

 UniHealth Home Health and Forsyth County Healthcare Properties propose to develop a new Medicare-certified 
home health agency at 755 Highland Oaks Drive in Winston-Salem. The project is expected to cost $374,229 and 
be complete by July 2015. 

 Well Care Home Health proposes to develop a new Medicare-certified home health agency at 495 Arbor Hill 
Road in Kernersville. The project is expected to cost $45,000 and be complete by October 2014. 

 
Anyone may file written comments concerning these proposals. Comments must be received by the Certificate of Need 
Section no later than Sept. 3 at the following address: 
 

Certificate of Need Section 
Division of Health Service Regulation 
2704 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh NC  27699-2704 

 
For more information contact: 
 

Celia C. Inman, Project Analyst 
Certificate of Need Section 
(919) 855-3873 

 
 


